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Extension: Shadow Billing for IRIS Non-compliance Penalty 
Assessment Program Continues Until Early – 2018:  
 

Date Module/Application/Functionality Notes 
October 24, 2017 
 

Well and Facility Infrastructure: 
Obligations and Reporting of Well, 
Wellbore, Well Completion Data 

Initial Release 

 
Changes to The Oil and Gas Conservation Regulation, 2012, which are intended to fully-enable IRIS’s 
non-compliance penalty assessment program, are expected to be complete for enforcement in the near 
future. 
 
The Government of Saskatchewan has encountered a number of issues related to IRIS obligations that 
require fixes. These fixes will be applied as soon as possible but may take a few IRIS release cycles to 
complete. As a result, the Government of Saskatchewan is extending the shadow-billing period for the 
non-compliance penalty assessment program for unfulfilled oil and gas well data submission obligations 
in IRIS until early 2018.   
 
Shadow-billing will continue during this period. In the meantime, industry is encouraged to continue 
working toward fulfilling any outstanding IRIS obligations to avoid financial penalties when the shadow-
billing period ends.  
 
Questions? 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about: 
 

• The non-compliance penalty assessment program, contact PNG Support at 1-855-219-9373 or 
PNG.support@gov.sk.ca. 

• Invoice summaries or details, contact ER Support at 1-844-213-1030 or er.support@gov.sk.ca. 
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